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Dear Waukegan/North Shore members, 
 
Of immediate concern is to let you know that Bob Grutza will be conducting a 
judging clinic on Tuesday, July 16, 6:00 pm, at Frank Troost’s shop, 4242 
Warren Ave., Hillside, IL.  Judges are still needed for the Region’s car show 
on July 21.  Anyone who is interested in judging and is planning to attend the 
clinic should call Bob at his cell phone, 847-367-8440. 
 
At our special meeting on June 14, we did not have a quorum of members in 
attendance, and therefor could not vote on the proposed amendment to the 
by-laws.  We will plan to conduct that vote at the September meeting. 
 
Meantime, there are lots of car shows and events to occupy your time.  Below 
is a list of some of them.  Many of these are also shown on attachments to 
the email which is sending this issue of the Klaxon. 

- Illinois Region car show, July 21 in Carpentersville.  Registration form 
available in the Sidelights publication and attached to this email. 

- Vintage Transportation Extravaganza, August 4 at the Illinois Railway 
Museum in Union, IL. 

- Sycamore Steam Show, August 10. 
- Grand Dominion Car Show, August 11 in Mundelein. 
- Summer picnic and tour, August 18 
- Pre-war Tour, September 21. 
- Muscle on Main car shows, the third Tuesday of summer months in 

Wauconda. 
- Park on Park car shows, the second Wednesday of summer months in 

Mundelein. 
- Car Fun on 21, the third Wednesday of each month, May through 

September, in downtown Libertyville. 
- Many event dates are shown on the AACA Illinois Region website. 
- Most shows and cruise nights in southeast Wisconsin and northeast 

Illinois are listed on allclassicsmatter.com.   
 
We are pleased to welcome to our chapter new members Carol Passalaqua 
and Barbara Hart.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the car shows, and at our next monthly 
meeting on September 13. 
 
 
Your Secretary, 
Jim Greenlee 
 

 
 
 


